
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:     April 8, 2019   
 
To:     Priests   
 
From:    Msgr. James Schillinger, Director, Ongoing Formation of Priests, 

Director, Ongoing Formation of Priests  
 
Re:     Save the Date – St. Vincent de Paul Regional Seminary  
    2020 Priest Winter Institute 

           
 
Many of you have attended the annual Priest Winter Institute at St. Vincent de 
Paul Regional Seminary and found it worthwhile.  They have just released their 
2020 Priest Winter Institute dates, which are January 26-31, 2020.  
 
The speaker will be Bishop Serratelli, an expert in Scripture, who will help you 
unpack the Word of God as you prepare to preach to the parish on a daily 
basis.   
 
Mark your calendars now.  More information regarding the event and 
registration instructions will be forthcoming. 
 
  
 
  
  
 
 


